
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

22nd October 2018 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
I am pleased to announce the plans for a ski trip to take place during the February half term holidays of the 
next academic year from Saturday 15th February 2020 to Sunday 23rd February 2020.  This trip is available 
initially to students who are currently in Year 9. 
 
Details are as follows: 
 
Date: 15/02/2020 – 23/02/2020 
 
Resort: Pila, Aosta Valley 
 
Hotel: Edelweiss, Village of Villeneuve 
 
Company: Interski 
 
Travel: Executive Coach 
 
Places available: 24 students 
 
Cost: £1,016.00 
 
 
The price includes: 
 

• Return travel from school by executive coach with toilet/washroom and lap seat belts 
• Continental breakfast on outbound journey and hot breakfast on return journey 
• Half board hotel accommodation mainly in 2 or 3 bedded rooms all with private facilities – 

including full evening meal on day of departure from resort 
• Hot snack lunch on arrival and on each ski day at a mountain restaurant 
• Ski instruction – five hours per day for 6 days with an hour’s lunch supervision with qualified 

snow sport school instructors 
• 6 days hire of top quality carving skis, boots and helmet 
• Full après-ski programme - entrance fees, ski tests, badges and certificates included 
• Cross channel ferry crossing and all road tolls 
• Full area ski lift pass 
• Comprehensive winter sports insurance 
• Total financial protection - Interski is an ABTA member (V6114) and ATOL holder (1409) 
• Total safety – Interski belongs to the Schools Travel Forum (STF) and holds an LOTC badge 
• Collective Passport (No individual passport needed) 

 
 
Pila is an Alpine ski-resort in the Aosta Valley region of northern Italy, and only a few kilometres from the 
French/Italian border, it boasts some of the most stunning scenery in the Alps. 
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The hotel is situated in the delightful village of Villeneuve and is approximately 20 minutes by coach to the 
Pila Gondola. 
 
Behaviour prior to the trip will need to be exemplary to ensure the safety and enjoyment of all students, 
and to allow the trip to run safely and successfully, all students must be prepared to abide by the school’s 
behaviour code.   
 
An information evening for parents/carers will be held on Monday, 19th November 2018, at 6.15pm in the 
school hall. 
 
This is a very important meeting and we would welcome full attendance. It is vitally important that all parents 
and students are clear about the arrangements for the visit and our expectations of all students who are 
offered a place. The meeting will also provide an opportunity to discuss the trip with a representative from 
‘Interski’.  We will also be able to provide further details of the accommodation and resort. 
 
If your child is interested in taking part in this visit, please complete the slip below and return it to school by 
Monday 12th November 2018. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me at school if you have any queries.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 

 
Mr D White                  Mr G Davies         Mr P Salmon  
Teacher of Physical Education                Assistant Head Teacher        School Business Manager  
 

 ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Pila Ski Trip Saturday 15th to Sunday 23rd February 2020 
 
 
Student Name: …………………………………………………………………. Form: ………………………………….. 
 

 I wish my son/daughter to be considered for this trip. 
 

 I am able/unable* to attend the information evening on Monday,19th November, 6.15 pm. 
*Please delete as necessary 

 
Name of Parent/Carer:  …………………………………………………………    Signed: …………………………………………                                                                                                                                                  

 
Dated: …………………………………………….. 
 

Please return slip to the School Office by Monday, 12th November 2018 (DW/PR) 

 


